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June 14, 1985

The Honorable City Counil
Providence City Hall

C/0 Rose Mendonca
Providence, RI 02903

Dear Sirs:

I, Paul J. Marandola Jr., wish to devulge that I work for
the City of Providence, Department of Planning and Development,
and that I have an interest in buying a piece of property from
the Providence Redevelopment Agency, at 341-343 Smith Street,
Plat 68, Lot 7,8.
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